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NOTIFICATION 

 
 

In partial modification to earlier Notification No. GU/Regr(SF)/2020/124 issued on 

20.07.2020, this is for information of all concerned that the academic and administrative 

offices of Gauhati University will start functioning from 27th July, 2020 onwards with 

skeleton staff to be determined by the respective Controlling Officers as per requirement. All 

are, therefore, requested to do the needful and to ensure that necessary Covid-19 protocols 

are maintained. 

 

This has approval of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, G.U dated 26-07-2020. 

 

  Sd/- 

Registrar 

Gauhati University 

Memo No.GU/Regr(SF)/2020/132            dated: 26.07.2020 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: 

 

1. Heads of all Academic and Administrative Offices, G.U. 

2. Directors of all GU Centres/Institutes 

3. Principal, University Law College, G.U. 

4. Jt. Registrar, G.U. 

5. Deputy Registrar, G.U.  

6. Secretary to the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, G.U. 

7. G.U. Website 

8. Office file 

 

 

 

 

 

Registrar 

Gauhati University 

 


